
The Palisade Tourism Advisory Board 
is looking for volunteers! 

The Town of Palisade is soliciting letters of interest from eligible 
citizens wishing to serve on the Tourism Advisory Board.  The Tourism 
Advisory Board will help develop and implement marketing strategies 
for the Town of Palisade. Each newly appointed member shall serve 
a two year term.   

Knowledge and experience in tourism, promotions, marketing, 
advertising, or special event planning and operation is desirable.   
The Tourism Advisory Board meets on on the second Tuesday of 
every month at 12.00 pm at the Palisade Civic Center located at 
341 West 7th Street in Palisade.  

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest in person 
to 175 E 3rd Street, Palisade, CO  81526, by mail to P.O. Box 128, 
Palisade, CO  81526 or via email to info@townofpalisade.org. Letters 
will be accepted until Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 4:30 pm. 
Interviews before the Board of Trustees will be held at their regularly 
scheduled meeting on Tuesday, September 28, 2021.
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